
INSPECTION REPORT 

The proposed site was inspected by me on 27.04.2022 along 

with the Wildlife Warden, Nagapattinam. This project is proposed 

for the Widening and Improvement of existing carriage way too 

4laning Poondiyankuppam - Sattanathapuram Section of NH-45 A 

under NHDP Phase IV diversion of 2.5553 ha in Gopalasamudram 

Reserve Forest. This project for the diversion of 2.5553 ha is for the 

Widening and Improvement of existing carriage way to 4 laning 

Poondiyankuppam - Sattanathapuram Section of NH-45 A under 

NHDP Phase IV is important as the road is congested one due to lot 

of tourists and public vehicles. As this project is essential for welfare 

of masses and saving lot of life due to reduction of accidents. 

There is no alternate land is available. Hence I have recommended 

the proposal. 

Chief Conservator of Forests 
Trichirappalli Circle. 


